
Eden Prairie Firefighter Relief Association 

 

Notice of Special Board of Trustees Meeting  

 

 

At the September 26, 2019 meeting of the Eden Prairie Firefighter Relief Association Board of 

Trustees (EPFRA) a request was made to have a full and formal vetting of the member 

applications for benefits to insure complete accuracy before an approval of benefits is made by 

the board. In accordance with the bylaws of the EPFRA ( Article VII Section 3) the Eden Prairie 

Firefighter Relief Association (EPFRA) Board of Trustees will be holding a special meeting on 

October 3, 2019 at 7:00 pm at EPFD Station One to approve the payment of retirement benefits 

to at least three members of the EPFRA. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Tom Wilson, Secretary EPFRA Board of Trustees  


